
Dear Council,

In regards to the sea wall DA at Narrabeen, I would like to express my support.

Our family spends a lot of time at South Narrabeen beach and I think it is a good idea to 
protect both the public and private assets along Pittwater Rd and Ocean St. We need to ensure 
the long term use of Pittwater Rd for all residents of the Northern Beaches and creating 
protection for this now will no doubt save the Council money over the long term.

I also expect that the relevant engineers and experts engaged for this work would understand 
the best way to protect both the beach and the other public assets along the coastline.

Regards
Ebony Boyd
1 Clwydon Close Belrose
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